
 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Newsletter 2 
 Friday 9 May 2025 

 

The summer term is flying past as usual and there are now only 2 weeks until half term. Next week it is 
Year 6 SATs week and we would all like to wish the Year 6 children the best for their week of tests. I have 
seen in the past 2 terms how hard this cohort of Year 6 have worked. They have been really dedicated and 
committed to their learning and the progress made this year has been outstanding. SATs only measure 
academic attainment and this has it’s place in schools but the main thing to remember is that all you need 
to do is your best. That is all we want from all the children in the school and this group have excelled in 
their effort. Have a great weekend Year 6 and don’t think about them! 
 

Coming up in the next two weeks of school… 

 

 Week beginning 12 May Week beginning 19 May 

Monday Y6 SATs  

Tuesday Y6 SATs Share the Learning 8:50am 

Wednesday Y6 SATs F2 Trip to Ness gardens 
Y1/2 Trip to Chester Zoo 

Thursday Y6 SATs  

Friday Friends of St Peter’s break the Rules day! 
(details to follow) 

INSET – school closed for children 

 

Additional Term Dates coming up… 

You can find lots of these on the new school website in the calendar section. Please take a minute or two to 

go through this and make a note of any key dates for you. We are adding to this on a regular basis.  

https://www.stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk/calendar    

 

Attendance Update 
 

Percentage Attendance in 2024-2025 

So far this year % National so far this year % 

95.9 94.8 

     

School Places Available 
We still have some places available for Reception 2025 and are also starting to fill our places for Early 

Years in September 2025. Please do share with anyone you know who might be interested. Encourage 

them to contact the school to come for a visit.  

https://www.stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk/calendar


 

 

 

   

 

Share the Learning 

We have 2 dates for Share the Learning for the 

Summer term and they will take place on: 

 

• Summer 1: Tuesday 20 May Humanities 
and RE Books 8.50-9.15 

 

• Summer 2: Friday 11 July Science and Art 

Books 8.50- 9:15am    

 

Collective Worship 

Our worship rota is usually as follows: 

 

Monday – St Peter’s church leading 

Tuesday – Mr Wallace leading. In these worships 

we are currently look at ‘The Biggest Story’ which 

is how the Bible is not just a group of stories but a 

whole story from start to finish.   

Wednesday – Come and Praise with Miss Collins 

Thursday – KS2 Picture News. This looks at 

topical issues that are in the news.  

On Thursday KS1 are looking at different stories 

from the bible usually following up from Mr 

Wallace’s worship. 

Friday – Celebration.  

 



 

 

 

Class worships coming up: 

 

• 3/4RW - Thursday 5th June 

• 5/6R - Wednesday 18th June 
 
We were pleased to welcome Bishop Julie, the Bishop of Birkenhead to school this week to lead 
worship.  Bishop Julie told us the story of the Woman and the Lost Coin.  
 

 
 
Final Prayer 
As a church school I always think it is good to end the newsletter with a prayer for the weekend. This was 

written by children in Year 1/2FH. 

Dear Lord, 
Thank you for sunny days, fun activities and the wonderful times we share in school. 

At this time of reflection, we pray for all of the soldiers who fought in the wars - thank you for their bravery 
and sacrifice. We pray for healing. 

In your name, 
Amen 

 

Have a lovely weekend!  

 

Dave Wallace 

Headteacher 

 
Website: http://www.stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk   

X: @heswallstpeters  
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/heswallstpeters 

http://www.stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/heswallstpeters

